
Greens welcome review into Sizewell C:
“We need to invest in renewables and
insulation”

4 November 2022

The Green Party has welcomed the news that plans to build a new nuclear power
plant in Suffolk are under review [1] and urged for more investment in
renewables and insulation.

Green Party co-leader Adrian Ramsay said: 

“New nuclear power is a distraction from addressing the climate emergency
with the speed that is required – it is far too slow and much more costly
than more effective renewable energy and storage alternatives, as well as
having significant environmental concerns for the local community.

“So, we are pleased to see the government has put it under review but we now
need to see real commitment to the measures that will make a benefit to
people’s lives.

“It is vital the government invests more in renewables and insulating
people’s homes as this is the cheapest, quickest and most effective way to
bring people’s bills down, create millions of jobs and help tackle the
climate crisis all at the same time.”

Notes

1

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/business-63507630

For more information or to arrange an interview contact the press office on
press@greenparty.org.uk or call 0203 691 9401
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